Solicitation of Interest: Supplemental Support to Ryan White Programs (CR 2097079) - Update/Reminders

The New York State Department of Health/AIDS Institute would like to provide important reminders to all
organizations responding to Solicitation of Interest: Supplemental Support to Ryan White Programs (CR
2097079). This Solicitation of Interest was issued to determine eligibility contingent upon the availability
of funding for organizations that receive Ryan White funding impacted by the loss of 340B associated
pharmacy claim revenue as a result of the transition of the pharmacy benefit from Medicaid Managed
Care to fee for service in the New York State Medicaid Program.

Important Updates:

e Asurvey must be signed in order to be an official submission. Some surveys have been submitted
and aren’t signed. Organizations may still be working on these surveys, but we wanted to
reinforce that unless the survey is signed, the survey will not be considered an official
submission. Questions on your survey’s status can be directed
to RyanWhiteSupplemental@health.ny.gov.

e Only one signed and submitted survey will be accepted per Organization. Questions on your
survey status can be directed to RyanWhiteSupplemental@health.ny.gov.

e Surveys must be completed by an authorized signatory from your organization, e.g.,
representative authorized to sign contracts on behalf of your organization.

All surveys are due on May 2, 2023, by 4:00pm. There will be no exceptions.
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